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Upcoming work 

A120 Crown Interchange to Little Bentley Roundabout Concrete Surface Repairs 
and Maintenance 

 
e-Bulletin – 19 November 2024  
 
Cancellation of closures: A120 Crown Interchange to Little Bentley roundabout concrete surface repairs and maintenance 

 

We regret to inform you that scheduled night closures on the A120 Crown Interchange to Little Bentley roundabout planned for 

Tuesday 19 November through to Friday 22 November will be cancelled. This decision has been made due to the anticipated 

cold weather, with the low temperatures preventing us from pouring and curing concrete to the required quality standards. 

We are closely monitoring weather conditions and will reschedule the affected activities at the earliest opportunity once conditions 

allow.  

 

Contact us 
If you’d like to find out more about this work, please visit our webpage at https://nationalhighways.co.uk/our-roads/east/a120-crown-

interchange-to-little-bentley-roundabout-concrete-surface-repairs-and-maintenance/.  

 

Alternatively, you can call the National Highways Customer Contact Centre on 0300 123 5000, or email 

info@nationalhighways.co.uk.  
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You can also keep up to date on road closures by visiting our Traffic England website at www.trafficengland.com or by following our 

X feed: @HighwaysEAST.      

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Anto Babu  

Project Manager – National Highways 

http://www.trafficengland.com/

